Advertisement for newsletter (for HCW arm of recruitment):

Research Opportunity: Responding to Climate
Distress among Youth Accessing Integrated Youth
Services in British Columbia

We are seeking service providers at Foundry BC who deliver
direct services to youth as part of their work (in-person or virtual)
to participate in a 60-minute confidential Zoom interview, to
® share their knowledge, expertise, and experiences related to youth
Ny climate distress. In appreciation, participants will be entered into a
Sa. draw for one of three $100 gift cards.

Zachary Daly is a doctoral student at the UBC School of Nursing. For his research, he is
looking to better understand how climate change impacts youth mental health,
and how service providers can best support youth experiencing these impacts.
Hopefully, this information can lead to better supports for youth.

Please share this opportunity with eligible colleagues at Foundry BC that you think may
be interested. If you or they would like to learn more, please contact Zachary Daly via
email at
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